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MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2016
7:00 PM

President Tammy Miller called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.  There were 15 booster members present along with Mr. Tallman.  The minutes from the March meeting were read by members.  Charlie Zimmerman made a motion to accept the minutes as written, Scott Haney seconded, and minutes were approved.  The treasurer’s report for March was presented to the members.  Scott Haney made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as written, Andrea Haney seconded, and treasurer’s report was approved.

Mr. Tallman’s Corner:
Mr. Tallman presented the 2016-2017 budget.  Mr. T distributed the trailer proposals.  The school will not be replacing the school suburbans once the vehicles are no longer usable.  The band will need people who have vehicles to pull the trailers to events.  It was discussed to possibly keep the two trailers we have now along with a new one and use all three trailers for the 2016-2017 school year.  Fourteen bands are signed up for the Invitational.  The fee for the Invite is $200 per band.  Organizational competition is Friday night.

Committees:
Invitational – Chair Jess Bochart stated she is in need of a co-chair.  The date is September 10. 

Spring Band Bandquet – Chair Glen Kratz discussed whether to have the dinner catered out vs. using cafeteria works.  He also asked if he and volunteers could use the cafeteria themselves to make the dinner.  Bandquet will be held on Monday, May 16 with dinner at 6:00 pm and the program starting at 6:45 pm.
 
Fundraising – Chair Jennifer Miller for decals stated she is getting prices to sell this summer.  The pizza/cheesecake pick up went well.  The profit for the Puttin’ on the Ritz was $11,126.06 which is an increase of $2,734.55 from 2015. 

Old Business:
Band Trailer – Charlie Zimmerman made a motion for the band boosters to purchase up to $16,000.00 for a new band trailer, Lisa Roberts seconded, and motion was approved.

2016-2017 Band Budget – Tammy Miller made a motion to approve the 2016-2017 budget as presented, Kim Sheets seconded, and motion was approved.

Yard Signs – Shannon Roberts stated the yard signs would be coming in on Tuesday and she has had steady orders.





Food Fundraisers – Charlie Zimmerman stated the profit from the Avanti’s fundraiser was $454.82.  Since starting the food fundraisers in December, 2014 the boosters has raised $2,683.60 total.  A fundraiser at Noodles & Co. will be held on Wednesday, May 11 from 4:30 pm until close with the boosters receiving a 25% profit from sales.  Boosters can decorate the restaurant, help serve food, and no flier is needed.  Charlie will be putting the information on the Bando facebook page and the booster’s website.  He has asked Mr. T to promote at the May 9 concert.  Logan’s and Chick-Fil-A are not yet  ready to promote a fundraiser.  We can hold a fundraiser at Buffalo Wild Wings once a year.
 
New Business:
2016-2017 Officer Nominations – The slate of nominations are as follows:  President - Tammy Miller; Vice-President – Jess Bochart; Secretary – Position Open; Treasurer – Lisa Roberts.  The voting will be held at the May meeting. 

Melissa Frye made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Charlie Zimmerman seconded, and meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm.  Next meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at 7:00 pm in the band room.


Respectively submitted,
Kim Sheets
Band Boosters Secretary

